

COVENTRY HIGH WELCOMES THE COMMUNITY

Annual community night once again a success

Yearly event at Coventry High School attracts many from throughout the community who are interested in the ins and outs of programs offered to Oakers

KENDRA LEIGH MILLER kmiller@ricentral.com

COVENTRY — Hundreds of prospective freshman students and others from the community came and

spent a few hours at Coventry High School last night meeting staff, getting tours of the school, learning more about the curriculum offered at the high school and making new friends at the annual Coventry High School

ry High Community Ni aff, get- Donna Beau ng more dinator for the

Donna Beaudoin, curriculum coordinator for the guidance department, explained the well-attended event offers prospective students and their parents the chance to meet with coordinators and teachers from various academic and instructional programs along with academic teams and school activities.

Hailey Salemi, Kelsie Lopez and Brenna McKaig were just a few of the many students helping people find their way around the displays as well as gathering groups of visitors for tours of the school.

"We want to show them where their main classrooms will be along with the career and technical center — all the main things," Lopez said.

Kim Tavares came with her son Joshua, who is currently in eighth grade at Alan Shawn Feinstein Middle School, had just arrived at the event and was looking forward to seeing all they had to offer.

"I'm glad they do this because we're

Kendra Leigh Miller Daily Time

Drama Club students at Coventry High were all smiles after a performance for those in attendance at Coventry's annual Community Night at the high school last night.

not sure where to start," she said. "Luckily, he has an older brother who will be a senior next year who can show him the ropes too but he has to still choose his classes."

Rich White, a carpentry student, said he had quite a number of people ask him questions about the school's program. "We're hoping to bring in more kids," he said. "It starts in sophomore year when you learn the basics of tool safety and can build small-scale model homes then by junior and senior year, you're going out to job sites," he said.

"The biggest project we have going right now is building the concession stand for the athletic complex."



Kendra Leigh Miller Daily Times

Juniors Hailey Salemi and Kelsie Lopez and senior Brenna McKaig were a few of the students offering tours of the school.